
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

March 11, 2022 
 
 
 
 
TO:    SFO Ground Transportation Permittee 
 
SUBJECT: Reminder – Mask Rules at SFO Remain in Effect through mid-April. 
 
 
As a reminder to all permittees, Federal officials from the Transportation Security 
Administration (TSA) are extending the requirement for masks on planes and public 
transportation for one more month through April 18, 2022. TSA personnel will continue to 
enforce the rule on planes, trains, shuttles, and ground transportation. 
 
Please take care to remind clients and staff of the mandate extension. Your cooperation in 
keeping passengers and staff safe, coming in and out of San Francisco International Airport 
(SFO), is appreciated. 
 
If you have questions regarding this Notice, please contact Landside Operations at (650) 821-
6500. 
    

 
Abubaker Azam 
Director - Landside 
Airport Services 
Operations & Security 

 
 
cc:  Derek Phipps, SFO GTU 

Antonio Carcellar, SFO GTU 
       Duty Managers, SFO 
 
 


